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The Faculty Affairs Committee has met twice since the last report in September. The main focus 
of our discussions has been the Board of Regents changes to the Annual Evaluation and Post 
Tenure Review policies. We are working closely with the Working Group on Faculty Evaluation 
Policies and Practices. In my capacity as chair of FAC, I was asked by the Provost to co-chair the 
FEPP Working Group, along with Associate Provost Weeks. The group also includes 
representatives of University Council Executive Committee; Committee on Statutes, Bylaws, 
and Committees; and the Post-tenure Review Appeals Committee. The FAC has provided 
feedback and suggestions to the FEPP Working Group; we have also distributed a survey for the 
working group seeking input on Student Success Activities. We will continue to work on updates 
to relevant UGA policies this fall and throughout spring semester. The FAC wants to thank the 
FEPP Working Group for the on-going conversations and all their hard work on behalf of UGA. 
This concludes the report from Faculty Affairs. 
 
 
 


